
OUR COMMUNITY NEWS
Parish Safeguarding Officer: Sandy Watkins: 0409 492 508 Fr Marcello Colasante: 0416 194 825 
Contact: St Columbas Ballarat North: 5331 1012  Email: ballaratnorth@ballarat.catholic.org.au

Special Parish Events (Baptisms, Weddings, Funerals) Phone: Anne Beer 0417 369 322 / 5349 2168

Parish Support - If you need help with anything, please phone one of our members:
Gail Hall: 0412 311 586     Bernadette Franc: 0427 678 830     Anne Beer: 0417 369 322

RECENT DEATHS:
We pray for all the recently deceased.
ANNIVERSARIES:
Wilma Byrne, Lin Bruty, Shiela O’Brien, Gabrielle 
Maune, John & Eileen Flannagen, Rosalie Gilbert, 
Terance McManus, Jim Briody, Rosina Sullivan, 
Kevin O’Loughlan, William { Bill} Fay, Wendy 
Perkins, Carmel Mitchell & Jim Harney.

PRAY FOR THE SICK:
Pat Byrne, Margaret MacDonald, Roger Molomby, 
Graeme Dawson, Blake Dridan, Shelagh Mulcahy, Fr 
Adrian McInerney, Graeme Trethowan & and all those 
in need of prayer.
ROSTER:
Introduction & Readings                                             
Today: Gerrard Family.
Oct 17th: John Jess
Prayers of the Faithful 
Today:  Gerrard Family.
Oct 17th: Sue Mahony.
Assembly Leader
Oct 17th: Anne Beer & Angela Gerrard. 
Special Minister 

Oct 17th: Therese Jess.
Music
Oct 17th: Sue Mahony.
Church Cleaning, Linen & Flowers
Oct 10th – 17th  Sue Mahony & Angela Gerrard
Church Grounds
Oct 10th & 17th: Jim Mahony & Tom Franc.
Newsletter
October: Carmel Milenkovic 0407 320 759

MASS TIMES – for next week
October 17th  LLA 10.00 am
29th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Diocesan e-News
For recent news of events and celebrations, see the 
latest Diocesan e-News at this link – https://www.bal-
larat.catholic.org.au/news-events/e-news/.  You can 

also subscribe to receive e-News directly to your inbox on 
this same page.

The Plenary Council is underway!
The First General Assembly of the Fifth Plenary Council of 
Australia has opened:·     To see updates from the diocese
go to https://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/news-events/e-
news/·     Watch the live-streamed Mass and follow the 
proceedings of the council online at this link: 
https://plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/      We continue to 
extend to people in the diocese an invitation, another 
opportunity, to engage in the process and to listen deeply 
to the voice of the Spirit.  PLEASE SEE ATTACHED 
HANDOUT.   Please feel free to complete this, while the 
Assembly is still continuing, with thoughts and 
observations and email to 
pastoralministry@ballarat.catholic.org.au   Any 
submissions will be forwarded to the Diocesan Members to
the Plenary Council.

THE ROAD THAT LEADS US TO GOD

 In today’s gospel, Jesus engages in a series of discussions 
about the kingdom and eternal life with a stranger he meets 
on the road, and then, with his disciples. The gist of the two 
encounters is that one cannot earn eternal reward simply by 
obeying the commandments or doing good deeds. But one 
can enter the kingdom now by turning one’s life over to God’s
will and trusting in the divine providence.

The Jesuit, John Powell, wrote that “gentle and caring elderly 
people have spent their entire lives practicing at being gentle 
and caring.”

As we read today’s gospel, we are reminded of Thomas 
Merton’s Prayer of Unknowing: “My Lord God, I have no idea 
where I am going … and the fact that I think I am following 
your will does not mean that I am actually doing so. But I 
believe that the desire to please you does in fact please you 
… I hope that I will never do anything apart from that desire. 
And I know that, if I do this, you will lead me by the right road,
though I may know nothing about it.”

October is traditionally the month dedicated to the Holy 
Rosary. The Rosary is a familiar form of Marian devotion that
can draw us ever closer to God through Mary.

SUNDAY – 10th October, 2021 
28th Sunday in Ordinary Time – Year B  

Novel coronavirus (COVID-19)
Keep up-to-date with the latest COVID-19 restrictions on the government website 
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/religion-and-ceremony-regional-victoria.  Updates are also be available from 
the diocesan 
website https://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/coronavirus-the-churchs-information-and-advice-2/
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The last twelve or so months of our Plenary Council Journey has required many unplanned changes because of 
the impact of COVID-19. What hasn’t changed is the heart of the journey – the discernment process.
We are mindful of all those who have made a significant contribution to the Plenary Council journey so far 
through the responses submitted during the time of listening, dialogue, and discernment; as well as the work of 
the members of the Six Discernment and Writing Groups.
The other important milestone celebrated recently is the publication of the Agenda for the Plenary Council. 
It charges the Members with the responsibility of developing “concrete proposals” for the Church in Australia 
in response to sixteen questions born of the last three years of conversation and discernment. It is important 
for all of us to remember when reading the Agenda that it is to be addressed over the entirety of the time we 
“celebrate” the Plenary Council. This includes the first Assembly in October 2021, the months between the two 
assemblies and the second Assembly in July 2022. 
We extend an invitation, another opportunity, to engage in the process and to listen deeply to the voice of the 
Spirit.  You can do this by commenting on the agenda below or by responding on the next page.
Responses can be made by either individuals or groups in your parish or community (adhering to COVID-19 
restrictions). They do not have to be formal - they can be written or in poems or pictures, songs or prayers. 

Continuing the 
Journey

Comments on the Agenda can be made here:
_________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________

Agenda continued next page



Responses can be submitted:  Pastoral Ministry Office, PO Box 576, Ballarat, 3353 or email: 
pastoralministry@ballarat.catholic.org.au

You are invited to respond to the following:

You are invited to share briefly the impact of COVID-19 on your life and your faith life.
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________

What has changed for you in relation to the Plenary Council since COVID-19?
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________

Any further comment you would like to share?
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
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